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Diggers place amongst the top teams at Barrie Bash Tournament

Submitted by Cheryl White

Every June, Barrie hosts alarge weekend rep girls fast pitch tournament.

This year there were 62 teams entered and 193 games played on 12 diamonds. The Aurora Diggers entered teamsin 3 age
categories: Under 10, Under 12, and Under 14. The tournament was structured as a round robin format and teams were seeded into
divisions based on the round robin results.

The U10 Select team entered the tournament with the intent to give the girls some game experience at the higher Rep level. The girls
did well, learned many new skills and finished with a record of three wins and three losses. This was good enough to earn them the
championship in the Consolation Division. An amazing job done by a newly formed select team playing at the rep level.

The U12 Rep team finished in the top group of teams and came home with the bronze medal in the A division. The U14 Rep team
was seeded in the B division and won the bronze in that bracket. All three Aurora Digger girls fast pitch teams came home with
medals or awards. Congratulations to all players on your efforts and achievements.
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